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Comments: To whom. It may concern,

 

I am adamantly opposed to logging along the scenic Mt. Baker Highway.  As a former resident of the area and

employee of the US Forest Service, I recognize the tremendous value for recreation, tourism, and ecosystem

services like the support of the native salmon habitat . These values far outweigh the relative few that will benefit

from logging this national treasure. I implore the government to consider the many other values that benefit the

community, region and ecosystem of the Northwest. Significant logging of the forest around the Nooksack would

be catastrophic. Please do not move forward with this.

 

Best regards,

 

Michael Budds


